
UNITED STATES PATENT AND TRADEMARK OFFICE 

UNDER SECRETARY OF COMMERCE FOR INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AND 
DIRECTOR OF THE UNITED STATES PATENT AND TRADEMARK OFFICE 

February 5,2010 

Dear 

Deputy Under Secretary Sharon Bamer and I wanted to contact you directly to let you know 
about an exciting opportunity for a career as a USPTO patent examiner. The USPTO has 
recently announced a targeted hiring initiative for experienced IP professionals. We ask that you 
consider applying for these openings at the USPTO to become a patent examiner. 

A career as a patent examiner is both challenging and rewarding. As you consider this 
opportunity, you should know that USPTO management has undertaken a myriad of initiatives to 
make the USPTO an outstanding professional work environment. In addition, our modem 
campus in Alexandria, Virginia, has world-class facilities, including a gym, child-care center, 
excellent dining and recreational activities nearby. We also have extensive Hoteling programs, 
where qualified examiners may telework from home. 

If you are interested in being considered as a patent examiner, we encourage you to apply to the 
open USPTO vacancy announcement at http://tiny.cc/ls8i7. Or if you know someone who is 
interested, please let them know about our open opportunities. If you have questions, please call 
(800) 786-9757, or send an e-mail to Recruitment~usvto.gov. 

We hope that you will give serious consideration to applying for our open vacancies. There has 
never been a more important or promising time to work at the USPTO. 

Sincerely, 

v a  
David J. Kavvos 
Under Secretary and Director 

P.O. Box 1450, Alexandria, Virginia 22313-1450 -W.U~PTD.GDV 


